
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Servzce 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

October 23, 1967 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
' Coq d'Or Press 

Route 7, Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

IN RIIIPLY REFER TOs N 

This is in reply to your letter of October 12, 1967, concerning 
records of the Warren Commission. 

The copy of a portion of Commission Exhibit 3120 and the photographs 
which you ordered have been sent to you. The exhibits in the group 
photograph consist of the following, from left to right: CE 399, 
CE 853, CE 857 and 858 (two bullet fragments shown in both these 
exhibits), and CE 856. You can identify these exhibits in the photo-
graph in any way satisfactory to you. If you will bring the photo-
graph with you when you come to the National Archives, we will 
identify the exhibits for you as you may indicate you want them 
identified. 

We are mailing you copies of all the memoranda or letters listed in 
your letter except three. The memoranda and outgoing letters of the 
Commission do not include any memoranda from Norman Redlich to Wesley 
J. Liebeler dated July 22, 1964, but they do include a letter of that 
date from Mr. Redlich to Mr. Liebeler. We are sending you a copy of 
this letter. The Griffin-Hubert memoranda of March 20 and April 1, 
1964, are withheld from research under Guideline 3(B). 

Sincerely yours, 

James B. Rhoads 
Acting Archivist 

of the United States 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


